
Dear Parent / Caregiver, 
A warm welcome to all our new students and families:  Koha, Tyrese, Tyler and Pera. 
A special assembly to welcome our new families will be held later in the term. 

 
 
PHOTO DAY - THURSDAY 25TH MAY 
Photolife studios will be at our school next Thursday 25th May  
to take class photos.   
Individual and sibling photos can also be taken if you wish to 
purchase these, however they must be pre-paid.   
Order envelopes were sent home last week.   
You will notice these envelopes are all pre-printed with your 
child’s name, room and ID code.  

If you wish to order photos, please ensure you have the correct money sealed inside 
your child’s envelope before returning to the school office.   
If you are wanting sibling photos, please pick up an envelope from the office. 
All orders with the correct money need to be in by Wednesday 24th May. 
 
 
 

JUNIOR SCHOOL TRIPS TO THE WAIKATO MUSEUM 
As part of the junior school topic study on “Chemical Reactions”, Rooms 4,5,7,8,9,12,15 & 16  
will be going to  the Waikato Museum.  Each class will experience “The magic of science”   
show, followed by interactive, science based activities at Exscite. 
Who will be going when? 
Wednesday 7th June: Rooms 5,8,15 & 16 
Thursday 8th June:  Rooms 4,7,9 & 12 
The cost per student will be $5.00 which has been heavily subsidised. 
Consent/health forms will be sent home next week.      
Final day for payment and return of consent/health forms will be the day prior to the trip. 
Please be very aware that we cannot accept any forms or money on the day of the trip. 

 
 
 
SENIOR SCHOOL TRIPS TO KELLY TARLTONS 
As part of the senior school topic “Underwater World”,           
Rooms 2,3,6,10,11,14 & 18 will be going to Kelly Tarltons. 
Year 6 will be staying overnight. 
Year 4 & 5 will be going for the day. 
 
Who will be going when? 
 
YEAR 6 OVERNIGHT STAY  
Thursday 8th - Friday 9th June 
 
YEAR 4 & 5 DAYTRIP FOR ROOM 2,6 & 11   
Friday 16th June 
 
YEAR 4 & 5 DAYTRIP FOR ROOMS 3,10,14 & 18  
Thursday 22nd June 
 
We have kept the costs as low as possible.  The actual cost per child is much higher than we are asking,              
so we will be holding a few fundraisers to cover the shortfall. 
 
The cost for the Year 6 overnight trip is $40.00 per student. 
The cost for the Year 4 and Year 5 day trips is $10.00 per student. 
 
Consent/health forms for the Year 6’s were sent home yesterday. 
Year 4 & 5 will be given their consent/health forms next week.   

Student Name:______________________                                Room No:___________ 
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Kind regards 

 
 
 

Anne Johnson 
PRINCIPAL 

JUNIOR SCHOOL WEEKLY “ON TIME” ATTENDANCE  

INCENTIVE 
All Junior children who arrive at school on time for the week go into a prize draw. 

Congratulations to:  Week 2 winners Dayanie - Room 7 

          Isaiah - Room 12 

       Week 3 Winners  Te Taonga - Room 8 

           Timatanga - Room 9 

FAIRFIELD LEARNER VALUES  

The following students have won a $5.00 canteen voucher  

in our weekly Fairfield Learner Values draw. 

 

Week 2-  Emily  - Room 6 - I  always give my best 

Week 3 - Eruera - Room 7 - I  respect people, property & places 

Recently our Junior classes were visited by 
a dog control officer who talked to the    
children about keeping safe around dogs. 
 
Nolleen from Room 9 shares the following 
advice: 
 
If you would like to pat a dog, always ask 
the owner if it is ok.  Let the dog sniff the back of your hand first. 
If you come across a bad dog, stay still like a tree with your arms 
across your chest.  If you think the dog might attack you, drop and 
cover your face and stay still like a rock. 
 

The Junior school would like to 

say a huge  

THANK YOU  
for supporting the cake stall. 

Just over $600 

was raised which  

will go  

toward class 

trips. 

 

A big “ THUMBS UP”  

to the lovely ladies from 

the Hilda Ross, Knit and 

Natter group for gifting 

scarves to some of our 

students.   

 

Thank you very much 

from Room 2. 

 REMEMBER TO TELL US 

WHEN YOUR CHILD IS  

ABSENT FROM SCHOOL. 

 

You can txt 021 502978 

Phone 8556284 

or send a message to school with  

a sibling. 

STATIONERY 
It is still concerning to see that we are now in Term 2 and we still have a large number of students/
families who have not yet paid stationery. 
Stationery is a compulsory item and invoices will continue to be sent home until payment is 
made. 
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 Tane                  Tangaroa              Ruaumoko         Tawhirimatea 

House results as at the end of Week 3 


